
PSC Chairman Julie Brown (center) and PSC Chief of Safety Rick Moses 

(right) joined Governor Rick Scott and Emergency Management Director 

Brian Koon (left) at the Florida Sheriffs Association’s Winter Conference 

on January 31, 2017 in Jacksonville to speak on storm recovery.  
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Hurricane Michael Hits Home
With Hurricane Michael’s landfall in 

the panhandle on October 10, many 

Floridians were directly affected by 

the storm’s devastation. The storm 

forever changed Mexico Beach and 

nearby coastal towns, as well as 

inland areas west of Tallahassee. 

Commissioner Gary Clark visited the 

severely impacted areas, providing 

support and encouragement to     

his neighbors in Chipley and its 

surrounding communities that he 

served during his tenure with West 

Florida Electric Cooperative. 
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For those wanting to contribute to Hurricane Michael recovery, 
the local Red Cross and the Salvation Army provide storm relief opportunities.
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